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To: Presidents, Secretaries & National Society Council representatives of 
the Member National Societies 
 
 
 

19TH ANNUAL CONFERENCE OF THE  
INTERNATIONAL STILLBIRTH ALLIANCE 

03-06 NOVEMBER 2024  
AT HILTON COLOMBO SRI LANKA 

 
AOFOG is partnering in the “International Stillbirth Alliance Conference 
2024 " organised by the International Stillbirth Alliance (ISA), from 3rd to 
6th November 2024 at Hilton, Colombo. Sri Lanka. 
 
The Conference is hosted by the College of Community Physicians of Sri 

Lanka and is partnered by Sri Lanka College of Obstetricians & 
Gynaecologists, Family Health Bureau – Ministry of Health, and Faculty 
of Medicine – University of Colombo. 
 
Attached is the flyer regarding the conference. Kindly disseminate the flyer 
to your membership so that they could participate in this 
important congress. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Dr Rohana Haththotuwa 
Secretary General-AOFOG 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


